
From: Michael Green
To: WRD_DL_klamathdata
Cc: WATSON Danette M * WRD; 
Subject: Fw: Request For Information KA-136 Deadline
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 10:13:04 AM

To OWRD,

On June 16, we discussed our need for an extension to the deadline with Dani Watson and received
approval. Therefore, we are providing the following responses which are to the best of our
knowledge, as we recently purchased this property.

1. Yes, our primary water right is KA 136 / POD 2 / May 25, 1908.
2. The answer to question 1 is correct. Our land is also permitted under 40926 (Certif. #

48029) in 1976.

3. POD 2 is the correct location at approximately 42o 21’20.81 / 121o 48’25.75
4. The physical nature of POD is via pump and irrigation ditch.
5. We do not know.
6. We do not know.
7. No, we do not currently divert from Upper Klamath Lake (UKL). We do not know if

there’s a contract with person or entity who diverts water from UKL.
8. N/A, as we do not currently divert from UKL.
9. N/A, as we do not currently divert from UKL.

10. Yes, we currently use groundwater as permitted for our land under G-5188 (Certif.
48025).

11. We do not currently know, as well is shared by others in Plum Valley.
12. The best point of contact for POD 2 is Robert Buchanan.

 

Please let us know if there's any questions.

Sincerely,

Michael L. Green and Jennie M. Land

From: Michael Green
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 4:48 PM
To: OWRD <owrd.klamathdata@oregon.gov>
Cc: Dani Watson <danette.m.watson@oregon.gov>
Subject: Request For Information KA-136 Deadline
 

mailto:laceyranch@hotmail.com
mailto:WRD_DL_klamathdata@oregon.gov
mailto:Danette.M.Watson@oregon.gov


To OWRD,
In the Matter of a Dispute Pursuant to ORS 540.210 (KID & BOR), we have received the letter
dated May 27, 2020, requesting information regarding our water right(s) covered under KA
136, POD 2. Unfortunately, we do not have all the information required to meet today's
deadline as we recently purchased this property near Upper Klamath Lake. If possible, we
would like to request an extension? If the answer is yes, we will actively research answers and
documents to your questions as soon as possible.

Please let us know if there's any questions.

Sincerely,

Michael L. Green and Jennie M. Land
13219 Old Fort Road
Klamath Falls, OR 97601
(541) 891-1904
 




